
 

 

          

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 Forest School Information 
 

Forest School is an all-weather experience; therefore, it is extremely important that your child has 

appropriate clothing as this allows them to join in and enjoy Forest School to its full potential. 

 

As we approach the colder weather, please refer to the kit list below, as it is essential that your child is 

dressed appropriately for the weather.  

 

Please also be aware that due to the nature of some of the activities your child may become muddy, it’s all 

part of the learning process, so please do not send your child in any clothing that you do not wish to 

become muddy. 

 

Kit list: 

Cold weather 

 Lots of thin layers- t-shirts, long sleeve top, jumper etc. 

 Track suit bottoms- leggings are ok for warmer weather however they will not be warm enough 

during the colder weather. 

 A few pairs of socks to create layers- wellies will keep feet dry but not warm! 

 Wellies/walking boots or similar sturdy shoes. Trainers are not suitable for Forest School. 

 Warm and waterproof coat. 

 Hat and gloves – gloves are especially important in colder weather! 

Warm weather 

 Please note that even in warmer weather children should wear clothes that cover their arms 

and legs. 

 Sun hat 

 Sun cream 

 Water bottle 

 

Please note that this year the children will be getting changed in school prior to the sessions, so they will 

need to bring their Forest School kit into school every Friday.  

 

If you have any further questions, please speak to Ms Trapani or the school office. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Ms Trapani  
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